From: Tina Zhu

To: foil

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request proof of repair
Date: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 11:49:59 AM

This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the
source of this email and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

Good afternoon, my name is Tina from Red Pepper Restaurant located at 3910 Maple Rd.
Ambherst, NY 14226.

We were closed early due to water main break repairs last Thursday, March 20th on Maple
Road at Tops parking lot. | contacted my insurance company to claim loss of income due to
water being turned off for the repairs. My insurance company requested a proof of work order
completion record from the officials.

Please email me a copy of the completion once it is completed.

Thank you so much!

Tina
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